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S.No 

 
Research Project Title 

Project 

Duration 

Principal Investigator / 
 

Department 

 
Year 

Fund 

Sanctioned 

 
 
 

1 

A Clinical Study of Tonsillitis in 

Paediatric Age Group & Efficacy of 

LM Potency Medicine in the 

Management 

 
 
 

12 Months 

 
 

Dr. Rathnasabapathi. E 

Paediatrics 

 
 
 

2020 

 
 
 

Rs.36,700/- 

 
 
 
 
 
 

2 

Single blind Comparative 

Experimental study in the modulation 

of ‘Serum Immunoglobulin-E’ levels 

of ‘Allergic Rhinitis’ patients treated 

with Specific Homoeopathic 

Medicines - Galphimia glauca.6C, 

Luffa operculata.6C & Penthorum 

Sedoides.6C 

 
 
 
 
 
 

08 Months 

 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Venkatesan. H 

Practice of Medicine 

 
 
 
 
 
 

2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Rs.39,500/- 

 
 
 
 

 
3 

Randomized Open labelled Non 

Controlled Experimental Study to 

Assess the Efficacy of the 

Homoeopathic Medicine Simarouba 

glauca 6CH and 30CH in the 

Treatment of Rheumatoid Arthritis 

Patients. 

 
 
 
 

 
12 Months 

 
 
 

 
Dr. Venkatesan. H 

Practice of Medicine 

 
 
 
 

 
2021 

 
 
 
 

 
Rs.40,000/- 



4 
UV Vis Spectroscopic Study of the 

Homoeopathic Medicines Arsenicum 

album, Apis mellifica and Nux vomica  

– 30C, 1M, 10M & CM Potencies 

obtained from different 

manufacturers. 

 

12 Months 
Dr. Rathnasabapathi. E 

Paediatrics 
2022 Rs.50,000/- 

5 Exploratory Study to Assess the Efficacy 
of the Homoeopathic Medicines 
Medorrhinum.1 M, Stelleria Media – Q 
and Chininum sulph. 6C in combination 
in the Treatment of Rheumatoid 
Arthritis Patients. 

 

18 Month 
 

Dr. P. Janani 
 

2022 Rs.1, 42,000/- 

6 A Prospective Study on Primary 
Dysmenorrhoea to evaluate the 
correlation with stress factors, using 
Perceived Stress Scale and to asses the 
Efficacy of Homoeopathic Treatment of 
Primary Dysmenorrhoea using WaLIDD 
Scoring 
 

9 Month 
Dr. Meenu Maria Mathew 

 
2022 Rs.30,000/- 

7 Comparative analysis of antibacterial 
activity of Povidine iodine, Echinesia 
angustifolia and Myristica sebifera 
mother tincture – An In-vitro study 
 

9 Month 
 

Dr. Midhun Jose 
 

2022 Rs.27,300/- 



8 A prospective Comparative study to 
evaluate the efficiency of 
Homoeopathic medicines – Asteria 
rubens, Eugenia jambos, Kali bromatum 
in Acne vulgaris using Acne-QoL 
Questionnaire  
 

9 Month 
 

Dr. Freeda M Joseph 
 

2022 Rs.25,500/- 

9 A comparative study between the Uva 
Ursi Q, 6C and 30C in the efficacy of 
treating urinary tract infection 
 

9 Month 
Dr. Santi Dheepan 

 
2022 Rs.26,600/- 

 
  


